

St Mary's Broughty Ferry Mothers' Union

The Mothers' Union was founded in 1876 by Mary Sumner. It quickly developed from a meeting for local mothers in her sitting room to an organisation which spans the world. The head offices are in Mary Sumner House in Westminster.

Our Branch was founded in September 1958.

Currently, we are the only branch still in existence in the Brechin Diocese. In order to function effectively, we have been affiliated to the Diocese of St Andrews, Dunkeld and Dunblane for the last 28 years.

Our meetings take place on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month at 2pm in our small Church hall accessed down the steps near the bus stop. These times suit our current members very well but we are willing to be more flexible should the need arise.

Our meetings always begin with a short service. They generally alternate with a visiting speaker and a more informal gathering where we may discuss various issues pertaining to the work of the M.U. or some light-hearted topic.

It is important to point out that membership of the M.U. is open to women and men, married, divorced or single, who have been baptised in the name of the Trinity and who accept our aim and objectives.

For further information contact

Reverend Helen Bridger helenbridger@yahoo.com

St Mary's Broughty Ferry